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BEFORE THE PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION  
OF OREGON 

 
UE 399, UM 2220 

 
  
In the Matter of  
 
 
PACIFICORP dba PACIFIC POWER, 
Request for General Rate Revision, and 
 
Application for Approval of Deferred 
Accounting for Operating Costs and Capital 
Investments Made to Implement PacifiCorp’s 
Distribution System Plan (UM 2220). 

  
 
 
STAFF REPLY TO PACIFICORP RESPONSE 
TO CUB REQUEST TO CONSOLIDATE 
 
 
 
 

 

In a Memorandum April 5, 2022, the Administrative Law Judge requested that replies to 

PacifiCorp’s Response to the Oregon Citizen’s Utility Board’s request to consolidate Docket UM 

2220 with Docket UE 399 be filed by April 8, 2022.  By this filing, Staff of the Public Utility 

Commission of Oregon takes no position on the request. 

 DATED this 7th day of April 2022. 

Respectfully submitted, 

 
ELLEN F. ROSENBLUM 
Attorney General 
 
 
 /s/ Johanna Riemenschneider   
Johanna M. Riemenschneider, #990083 
Senior Assistant Attorney General 
Of Attorneys for Staff of the Public Utility 
Commission of Oregon 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  


